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May 28, 2018 
 
Suzanne Wilson 
Vice President 
Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. 
7447 Pin Oak Dr. 
P.O. Box 120 
Niagara Falls ON  L2E 6S9 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 
 
Re: A Combined Service Area Amendment & Asset Transfer Application –

Elimination of Long Term Load Transfer Arrangements  
OEB File Number EB-2017-0356 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. (NPEI) 
application for a Combined Service Area Amendment and Asset Transfer between NPEI 
and Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) on Nov 30, 2017.  
 
On February 23, 2018, the OEB sent an acknowledgment letter to NPEI informing NPEI 
that their application EB-2017-0356 was incomplete and could not be processed as 
filed. Not having received the correct filling for the Long Term Load Transfer (LTLT) 
elimination as set out and explained in the OEB acknowledgment letter, NPEI’s 
application EB-2017-0356 is now closed.   
 
NPEI and Hydro One are reminded to comply with the Distribution System Code (DSC) 
amendments made by the OEB in EB-2015-0006 and to file a joint LTLT elimination 
application at the earliest possible date.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration  
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